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The Planning Inspectorate 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Temple Quay 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 

 
Dear Wendy Burden, 
 
Cheltenham Borough Local Plan – Request under Section 20 (7C) of the Planning and 
Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 - Main Modifications 
 
I write in relation to the Cheltenham Borough Local Plan which you are in the process of 
examining. I wish to formally request that as part of the examination process, you make 
recommendations to the Council for any main modifications to the Plan that you consider are 
necessary in order to enable the Plan to satisfy the requirements referred to in section 20(5)(a) 
of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 and to make the plan sound. 
 
This request is made under the above Act and Regulations in order to enable the Council to 
progress the Plan to adoption, following necessary consultation upon any main modifications 
that may be proposed. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Mr John Rowley 
Planning Policy Team Leader 
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